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Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

 

Year 3 Swimming 

Congratulations to Year 3 classes who went swimming this week – they really 

enjoyed themselves and were a credit to you all. 

Thank you to staff for all their hard work in keeping the children safe and well. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

We are endeavouring to hold a remote parents’ evening but are experiencing 

some issues with our firewall. As soon as it is rectified we will be in touch. 

 

Reading Books 

If you wish your child to receive the weekly reading book you must return 

them by Wednesday so they can be quarantined. 

At the moment we have insufficient books returned on the right day to allow 

each child to be given a weekly read. 

 

Fantasy Football 

Reminder that you need to sign up for the Fantasy Football league by 11.30am 

Saturday 17th Oct. 
 

School Nurse 

At present the school nurse can not do any face to face meetings but if you 

need any advice you can contact her on 07775 009035. 

 

Covid Email 

If your child or household member is having a Covid test please email an alert 

email covidalert@gcp.org.uk and again when you have received your results. 

 

Applying for Reception 2021 

Could all parents who have children due to start school in September 2021 

please ensure they have applied through Sefton Council website and then 

collect a supplementary information form from the school office please. 

 

First Holy Communion 

Please can we ask that you remember our pupils that have or are in the process 

of taking their First Holy Communion this year during these unsettled times. 
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